
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth <EKovacs@dew.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/9/2013 11:53:27 AM
Subject: Your thougths?

Below is some info that went out to the Tech Colleges.  Although State Tech found a way to cover some proctoring 
costs for the colleges, it looks like they will be billing the colleges 1/14th of $150,000 that State Tech committed.  
Hmmmmmm???  Thoughts?
 
If a college is not currently an ACT test site, is there a fee that the college has to pay to become one?  If so, what is it? 
               SCC and Trident are the only ones that aren’t WSPs.  I know Mike wants to continue to be a “private site”, 

which won’t cost him anything.  He’ll just have to apply online and we’ve talked about it already.  If either of 
the two colleges want to be a WSP, then there would be a cost.  I’ll send out an entire copy of the 70+ page 
contract to the partners that outlines everything.  For those colleges that are WPS’s, Mandy will bill the 
colleges what we normally bill them to keep that status.
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